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Georgia' Institute of Technology
ATTN: Dr. Ratib A. Karam, Director

of Nuclear Research Center
-225 North Avenue
Atlanta, GA 30332

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-160/84-01

Thank you for your response of April 26, 1984, to our Notice of Violation issued
on March 30, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Georgia Institute of
Technology facility under NRC Operating License No. R-97. We have evaluated your
response and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will
examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

1

David M. Verre111, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: Dr. T. E. Stelson, Vice President
for Research

Dr. J. M. Kallfelz, Associate
Director of Nuclear Programs

R. S. Kirkland, Associate
Director Nuclear Research
Center

bec: License Fee Management Branch
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia

RII RII

I in:dlm P

; 5/$/84 5/3/84

8405300134 840509
PDRADOCK05000g g
Q

C6ot
-- . _ _


